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Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury 
Reg. Charity No. 234025 

LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
Rev Deacon: Peter Lafferty 

61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 981290 
Safeguarding Rep.: Victoria McNeill 07913073575 

 
 
PARISH WEBSITE:www.stlukesparish.org.uk  

PARISH e-mail:stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTER: 01928 733 127 

SCHOOL WEBSITE:www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm 

BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION& MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary  
Wednesdays or Fridays 10.00am-3.00pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 8:15am. 
MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Weekdays (except Tuesdays) 9:15am, before Mass. 
 

 
During Ordinary Time (Autumn) ie, from September to Christ The King, we are asked to pray for these intentions: 

Students and Teachers; the Harvest; the Fruit of Human Work, and the Reverent use of Creation; Justice and Peace 

in the World; All Victims of War; Young People; Prisoners and their Families. 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND:

Canon Phil Moor’s mother  

Fr. Pat Munroe 

Fr Paul Hughes 

June Cunniffe 

Emma Jardine 

Helen Mannion 

 

Cora Sharkey 

Graham Jubb 

Audrey Ramsbottom 

Leticia Sosa 

Vickie Ballard 

Jack Turner 

 

Kathleen Garvie 

Margaret Collins 

Jim Corrigan 

Hugh McNeil 

Kathleen Edwards 

 

Your prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of Father Frank Rice who died in the Old Garden 

Nursing Home in Hoylake on Sunday 18th August aged 90. 

The funeral arrangements are as follows: 

Reception of Body and Vigil Mass at 7 p m on Thursday 5th September at St John the Evangelist, Bebiington 

Rd., New Ferry CH62 5BJ. 

Requiem Mass at 12 noon on Friday 6th September at Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception, Cavendish 

St., Birkenhead CH41 8AQ, followed by internment at Landican Cemetry. 

 

Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to include or remove a person from the list. Many 

thanks. 

Psalter WeekI 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle I 

TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Saturday 
31st 

Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sunday 1st 
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY 
IN OT 

10:00am Mass Christian Thornton (RIP) 

Mon 2nd Ferial 09.30am Mass 
Martin and Louise Edmunds 30th 
Wedding Anniversary 

Tues 3rd St Gregory the Great 6:15pm Mass Private Intention 

Wed 4th Ferial 9.30am Mass Special Intention 

Thurs 5th Ferial 9:30am Mass Students and Teachers Intentions 

Fri 6th Ferial 9.30am Mass Father Pat Munroe’s Intentions 

Saturday  
7th 

Evening Mass of the Sunday 6.00pm Mass Helen Mannion’s Intentions 

Sunday 8th 
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN 
OT 

10:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 
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Prayers and Blessings for Jude, George Hunter, who will be welcomed into the Family of the Church at his 

Baptism this Sunday. 

Congratulations to Indiana Louisa Earl who was baptised into the family of God last Sunday   in our 

Church. Our congratulations and welcome! 

Congratulations to Martin and Louise Edmunds who celebrate their 30th Wedding Anniversary on Monday. 

CONFIRMATION 

If you are interested in joining the band to lead the music at the Mass of Confirmation for our 

young people, rehearsals for Singers and Musicians will take place at St Edward’s in Runcorn on 

Tuesday 3rd and 17th September at 7pm–8pm. 

Rehearsal for Confirmands will take place on Sunday 22nd September at 2pm, againat St 

Edward's. 

Mass of Confirmation is on Tuesday 24th September at 7pm at St Edward's, Runcorn. 

Please keep all the young people in your prayers during thepreparations for this special sacrament. 

 

MISSION FOR CATECHESIS 

Doctor Caroline Farey and Reuben Purchase are launching a series of Autumn Roadshows promoting the priority 

of the renewal of parish catechesis with the support of parish catechists and the formation of new catechists for all 

parishes in the Diocese. There will be introductory days at which they will speak of the Mission’s vision for 

catechesis, and how we can move ahead together in this ongoing formation in the faith. For all catechists from St 

Luke’s, the closest roadshow will be held on Saturday 14th September at Our Lady Star of the Sea in Ellesmere 

Port. Further details to follow. 

 

URGENT APPEAL – CARMELITE MONASTERY 

The Carmelite Monastery in Birkenhead is launching an appeal for help in trying to raise £100,000 for repairs and 

renovations to the Monastery and Extern house. They would be very grateful for any help you can give, no matter 

how small. For details on ways to donate, please see the poster on the Notice Board. 

This a replacement notice as e mail address was incorrect on the original 

 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Shrewsbury is looking to recruit a Youth Mission Team Member to engage with 

young people in schools and parishes across the Diocese. The full-time employee will be a key member of the 

team led by the Director. The successful candidate will be a faithful practising Catholic, happily living their faith 

and willing to give witness to young people and to serve as a representative of the Bishop and Diocese of 

Shrewsbury. Full details and application forms can be found at http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-

us/curia/vacancies  Completed applications should be returned to recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org Closing 

date Friday 13th September 2019 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 
Please note that Mass Intentions may also be booked through Father James or through the secretary using the 
Parish email: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
 
Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality AGM to be held Sunday 8th September at St Thomas More Catholic High School, 
Dane Bank Avenue, Crewe CW2 8AE. Please follow signs for visitor car park.  Please send any questions or 
apologies to secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk 
 
LAST WEEK’S COLLECTION: £423.26 
Thank you for your constant generosity. If you are making an Offertory to Church by cheque, please make it 
payable to ‘St Luke’s Frodsham’. Thank you. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS AT ST LUKE’S: 

 08/09/19 Children’s Liturgy, 10:00am Mass 

08/09/19 Music Group, 10:00am Mass 

08/09/19 Confirmation Group Meeting after 10:00 Mass 

22/09/19 Rehearsal for Confirmands, St Edward’s Runcorn, 2:00pm 

24/09/19 Confirmation Mass, St Edward’s Runcorn, 7:00pm 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
mailto:recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org
mailto:recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org
mailto:stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com
mailto:stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com

